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Your Ref: TR010016 

Our Ref:   CIRIS 49891 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Nationally Significant Infrastructure Project 
Application by Highways England for an Order granting Development Consent for the  
A63 Castle Street Improvement Scheme  

Rule 8 Letter  

 
Thank you for your letter of 1st April inviting Public Health England (PHE) to provide comments 
relating to the above National Significant Infrastructure Project (NSIP). 

We have reviewed the documentation and note that there are no written questions directed towards 
PHE.  On that basis, we do not wish to provide any additional comments at this stage of the NSIP 
process.  

If any additional questions arise please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

On behalf of Public Health England 

nsipconsultations@phe.gov.uk 
 
Please mark any correspondence for the attention of National Infrastructure Planning 

Administration. 

 

 

 

National Infrastructure Planning 

Temple Quay House 

2 The Square 

Bristol 

BS1 6PN 

16th April 2019 
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